
 

 The following letter is a response letter that was written by an Attorney after lis-

tening to the CD; 501 c3’s a non profit organization. I find this to be a powerful 

statement of one attorney about another attorney’s research. 
 

 

 

 

 

March 3, 2006 

  

Dear Mark Robanske 

  

Enclosed is your CD--thanks for letting me listen to it. This is the same thing I've stated for 

years.  A 501(Cx3) organization is allowing total control of their affairs in the governments 

hands. 

 Do we give for a tax deduction?  or do we give because it is the Lords? Is not the Lord in con-

trol of all things?  He should be, if not. The problem with the so called church today is they are 

into buildings, numbers, etc. instead of where they should be.  

 If you review the tax code governing a 501 (C) (3) association the IRS has certain guidelines of 

what one can expound from the pulpit.  You would be surprised if you read it.  Its Catholic 

dogma all over again. 

 I'd rather be a door keeper in the house of my Lord, then dwell in the tents of wickedness. 

  

                                            Your friend in Christ, 

                                                          Roger Castelda 

 

Attorney at Law 

Tonasket Washington 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTE: This letter has been re-typed because the original was hand written and very difficult to read. It comes to 

you with the permission of  Attorney Castelda.  


